Make Up Policy

Due to COVID-19 and the restrictions on class sizes, we will not be able to

accommodate make up classes until further notice.

Make up classes are not guaranteed.

They are on a first come first served basis.

In a full class, we only allow 2 students to come in to that class for a make-up
class.

There are no make-up classes allowed in the first week of any session.

In the Fall, Winter, and Spring session you are allowed only 2 make up classes.

How to request a make-up class:
- Please look over the flyers to see which days and times we offer the
classes.
- You will then want to email Annsaquatics@gmail.com to schedule a
makeup class.
-In that email, you will include your child's name, the class day and time
that you cannot attend, and then the date of the class day and time you
would like to come in for the make-up class.
-If we are able to confirm your request, we will respond to you. If not, we
will try to give you other options.

If you schedule a make-up class and do not show up, it still counts as a make-up
class.

If you would like to re-schedule or cancel a make-up class you already booked, we
need to know at least 24 hours in advance or it counts as a make-up class.



